
Appendix 2 – Council Tax Replacement Scheme 2014/15 

 

Public Consultation response 

 

 
Consultation responses received 

 

 
405 (357) 

 

 
100% 

 
Yes 

 
 

 
177 

 
44% (50%) 

 
No 

 
 

 
93 

 
23% (26%) 

 
Don’t know 

 
 

 
87 

 
21% (24%) 

 
Incomplete responses* 

 
 

 
48 

 
12% 

 

Consultation closed on Friday 15th November 2013 

The public consultation was undertaken via East End Life, the Council’s 
website,using “My Tower Hamlets”, via local/BME media, One Stop Shops and Idea 
Stores. 
 
*Incomplete responses included 14 partially completed responses and 34 where the 
postcodes could not be recognised. 
 
Figures above in brackets show number and percentage of fully completed 
responses to the consultation. 
 
Comments provided from the consultation are available and can be obtained by 
contacting the Head of Benefits Services on extension 7252 or by email at 
steve.hill@towerhamlets.gov.uk 
 


